The end of the school year is quickly approaching on May 26th with graduation on May 27th!  It has been another successful year at the Cornell School District.  While there are always some challenges, overall we have a great bunch of students, an excellent staff and supportive families and community members.  All of these great people combined make for an excellent school district!
Summer school will be held the weeks of June 6th and 13th.  Also during the summer, the track/tennis court project will be finished.  There is a 2nd layer of asphalt to be laid, fence installed, rubber poured and lines painted.  This all should be able to be accomplished before football begins this fall.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]We had been saving money in our Fund 46 Capital Improvements account to ensure we didn’t have to hold a referendum for these facility improvements.  There is also money set aside to cover the costs of replacing a few older sections of roof at the MS/HS and to replace the boilers in the elementary.  The elementary school is already 26 years old, so there is going to be more maintenance needed.  The Board of Education has been very thoughtful in planning for these projects and setting aside money when possible to fund them.
